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November 7, 2007
Carole Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  
In the Matter of the Petition of Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities for an Order


Authorizing Deferral of Settlement Lease Payments

Docket No. UE-072131  

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please be advised that the Public Counsel Section of the Washington State Attorney General’s Office will not be participating in the above-entitled docket.  Please remove us from the service list.  By copy of this letter we request that all parties also remove us from their service lists.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Simon J. ffitch
Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Section 

(206) 389-2055

SJf:kez
cc:  Kelly Norwood
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